Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWI1A 2AH

8 November 1988
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Thank you for your letter ofp&f;October, enclosing one
from Roger Maggs about the work of the Christian Samaritan
Foundation in Poland.

The information Mr Maggs sent 1in was very interesting,
but our Eastern European Department do not feel there is anything
further we can usefully say to him at the moment. We have
sent the papers to Warsaw, with the request that they keep
an eye out for the Foundation in case there is anything we
can do to help. I am sure the Embassy will already know about
the Foundation: certainly the names mentioned in the
Daily Mail article which Mr Maggs enclosed include some of
the Embassy's well-established contacts.
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(L. Parker)
Private Secretary

C D Powell Esqg
10 Downing Street
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